
Land off Shootersway, Berkhamsted
Invitation to a public exhibition

What has happened since 
our last event?
Following the community 
workshop held in March, we’ve 
reviewed all the feedback you 
provided, met with Dacorum 
Borough Council officers and 
developed more detailed 
proposals for the site.

What will be shown at the event?
We would like to invite you to view our plans for an outline planning application 
for new homes and detailed road access for the site. We would welcome your 
final comments, before an application is submitted to Dacorum Borough Council 
later this year.

Members of the project team will be available to speak about the plans for the 
site and information displayed on boards.

When is the event?
Please join us on Tuesday 15th July from 3.30pm – 7.30pm at:

Northchurch Social Centre, Bell Lane, Northchurch, HP4 3RD.

What if we can’t make the event?
If you are unable to make the event, you can contact us at: 

info@foundationcommunications.co.uk  
or visit https://shootersway.croudace.co.uk


